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Fraternal greetings everyone 
 
Norman Beausoleil (Massachusetts Chapter 1) has been declared by the Nominations Committee, 
the new International Vice President. 
 
Please join me as we welcome Norman to the International Board once again. 
This time as the 12th International Vice President.  Norm will be sworn into office tomorrow evening 
(12-13-2023) on a scheduled IB Zoom Meeting.  We as a Board are looking forward to working 
side-by-side with him.  Again Norm, Congratulations and welcome. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

On behalf of the International Board of Directors, 

 

R. Spike Ostiguy 
International President  
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